
 

 

 

 

 

 

New Eastern Mainline Toll Gantry on Polk Parkway  

Began Operating on Thursday, August 10, 2023 

 

The Eastern Mainline Toll Gantry began operations Thursday, August 10, at 10 p.m., as part of the Polk 

Parkway/State Road (SR) 570 Electronic Tolling Conversion Project. Polk Parkway between Airport Road 

(milepost 3) and Eastern Mainline Plaza (milepost 21) was converted to Electronic Toll Collection in 

September 2022.  

The Eastern Mainline Toll Gantry is located at milepost 20 and will replace the existing Eastern Mainline 

Toll Plaza at milepost 21. The existing toll plaza will be removed over a period of several months.  

The toll rates for this gantry will be the same as the toll rates at the existing Eastern Mainline Toll Plaza. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To learn more about Electronic Tolling, please visit FloridasTurnpike.com. 

To learn more about the benefits of being a SunPass customer, please visit SunPass.com. 

http://www.floridasturnpike.com/
https://www.sunpass.com/en/home/index.shtml

